
April 2017 

Reception love Forest 
School! 

 
 

We had the 
opportunity to whittle 
willow sticks, carefully 
using a pen knife. We 
got to use our whittled 

sticks to toast 
marshmallows on the 

fire ☺. 

We have enjoyed 
making houses 

using mallets and 
stakes. We have 

been pond 
dipping and got 
to see lots of 
frogs laying 
frogspawn! 


